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City of Cupertino Proclaims Local Emergency 
Regarding the COVID-19 Outbreak 

City Manager Deborah Feng has proclaimed a local emergency today for the City of 
Cupertino in connection with the COVID-19 outbreak.  

“I have officially proclaimed a local emergency to allow us access to resources we may not 
have been able to receive otherwise,” Feng said. “The City continues to closely monitor 
the COVID-19 outbreak and is taking action to ensure the health and safety of our 
community. However, these efforts consume considerable time and other resources. This 
proclamation gives the City the opportunity to receive funding from the federal and state 
government to cover the mounting expenses needed to contain the spread of COVID-19.” 

The proclamation will go before the City Council for ratification at the Council’s regularly 
scheduled meeting on March 17, 2020. 

“I fully support City Manager Deborah Feng’s thoughtful decision to proclaim a local 
emergency in Cupertino,” Vice Mayor Darcy Paul said. “This will ensure that the City has 
access to needed resources that will allow for a heightened level of public safety.” 

Attachment: Signed Local Emergency Proclamation 
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